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I am a volunteer CFA firefighter writing to express my concern about the proposed reform and presumptive
legislation.

There has been so little consultation and information that I really have no idea what it all entails. This is not for
lack of trying. I am connected to all the possible CFA communications networks.

On the surface it appears the reform is under the guise of rebranding at a massive cost with "no other changes to
operations or volunteers". At this expense of course there will be changes but what are they. Will a reform be
accepted without them even knowing or detailing to those affected and the community what changes they intend
to make?

I cannot support a proposed presumptive legislation when it is different for volunteers compared to paid staff
when the risks, exposure & jobs we undertake are the same.

Regards
Corinna Gifford
Volunteer firefighter
CFA Kalorama & Mt Dandenong Brigade

Sent from my iPhone
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